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Children in Need
This year’s Children in Need theme is ‘The Great Spotacular’. On
Friday 17th November, we are asking for a £1 donation towards
the children being able to wear spotty clothes or Children in Need
merchandise for school. All monies raised will go to charity.

Christmas Dinner

Please see the attached flyer regarding our annual Christmas dinner on 22nd December. All
orders to be booked online through meal selector on ParentPay by 1st December.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/e041/61fbde524ce68668f2d7ae07842dd71e.png


Parent Governor
Would you like to join our governing body and help to shape the strategic version of the
school?

You can apply here by filling in this simple form:
Parent governor nomination

If you would like to talk to our chair of governors, on an informal basis about the role first then
please contact the school office by emailing: admin@kp.starmat.uk

What do local governors do?
School Governors are responsible for strategic leadership and accountability within schools.
In practice, this means that governing bodies are responsible for such things as: setting a
range of school policies and ensuring they are adhered to; setting and monitoring the school
budget; monitoring the progress that the school is making and setting targets for school
improvement. Governors are not involved in the operational running of the school. The daily
management of the school is the responsibility of the Headteacher.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGQJQVwq41CbDsBlWRK4YPoXIi9P8lfoEQVNOxEdLB9jscWg/viewform?usp=pp_url&entry.633886658=Kellington+Primary+School
mailto:admin@kp.starmat.uk


Facebook
We are excited to share that we are branching out into the world of Facebook. Our first task is
to make lots of friends. If you would like to join our facebook and see what’s going on next
half term, please follow the link:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1330167387775958/?mibextid=oMANbw

Attendance Panto
On Friday 24th November, children who have attended school for 33 out of a possible 35 days
at school (since 2nd October) will be entered into a drawer to have a chance to attend a
reward panto on Friday 1st December.
Although we are in the season where coughs and colds are becoming more common, please
do encourage your child to attend school if you feel they can.

Early Years Stay and Play
Thank you to all the parents who were able to come to our first ‘stay and play’ of the year. It
was fantastic to see grown ups enjoying the provision areas as much as the children!
Our next stay and play will be from 2.15-3.15pm on 15th December, where the children will
perform their Christmas songs and access Christmas crafts. We hope you can join us.

Phonics Fridays
We would like to invite our Reception parents to come into school to watch and take part in
our Phonics Fridays where you can see your children learning to read, in action!
These sessions are pre-bookable on a first come first served basis - please do call the office
to reserve your slot! To ensure our children remain focussed on their learning, our weekly
sessions are limited to 2 families (2 adults) booking in at any one time. These sessions will
run from Friday 13th October 2023 between 11am and 11.30am.
We hope you can make it!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1330167387775958/?mibextid=oMANbw


Star of the Week
Class 1: Oliver B
Class 2: Frankie
Class 3: Sam
Class 4: Heidi

Mathematician of the Week
Class 1: Freddie
Class 2: Kai
Class 3: Oliver
Class 4: Logan

Key Dates for the Year
Friday 17th November - Children in need
Thursday 23rd November - School Individual Photographs
Friday 22nd December - School closes for Christmas holidays

https://cdn.smore.com/u/19ad/0047825f88a66ba6700c14930c5392f2.jpeg
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